[image: ]

To Whom It May Concern,
 
I am writing to request approval for our FCCLA students to attend the 2025 Fall Leadership Institute (FLI), in partnership with Disney Imagination Campus—a hands-on, career-focused experience designed to enhance leadership, teamwork, and critical thinking skills.

Unlike a recreational trip, FLI aligns directly with Career and Technical Education (CTE) and Family and Consumer Sciences (FCS) coursework, providing students with real-world leadership training and career exploration opportunities with one of the world's most recognized brands. Through expert-led workshops, students will:

· Strengthen leadership, problem-solving, and communication skills.
· Gain behind-the-scenes insights into careers in business, hospitality, media, engineering, education, and more.
· Apply classroom learning in interactive sessions on teamwork, storytelling, and innovation.
 
Event Details:
Orlando, FL | October 15-18, 2025 (Limited to 480 students)
Anaheim, CA | October 22-25, 2025 (Limited to 240 students)
 
Why This Matters for Our Students
FLI participants return more engaged, confident, and prepared to take on leadership roles in FCCLA, school organizations, and future careers. This experience also enhances their success in FCCLA’s National Programs and Competitive Events.
 
Time-Sensitive Action Needed
Registration opens August 1, 2025, and space is limited. Schools that do not approve student participation before summer break may miss this opportunity. Students must be affiliated FCCLA Members before they can register.
 
I appreciate your support in providing students with meaningful, career-driven educational experiences. If you have any questions, please contact meetings@fcclainc.org or call (703) 476-4900.
 
Sincerely,
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Sandy Spavone
Chief Executive Officer
Family, Career and Community Leaders of America, Inc.
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